St John's Primary School and Nursery



Head Teacher: Mr D Barrow

Mortimer Road
Kenilworth
Warwickshire
CV8 1FS
01926 854450
www.st-johns.warwickshire.sch.uk

15th October 2014

Dear Parents and Carers,

YEAR 6 VISIT TO ST JOHN'S CHURCH - WEDNESDAY 5TH NOVEMBER 2014

The children have been learning about places of worship in RE. On Wednesday 5th November, the class has the opportunity to visit St John's Church. The visit will support our learning theme 'Life in Modern Britain'. The children will learn about the proposed changes to the structure of the church and consider how these will make it fit for the 21st Century.

We will be walking to the church, leaving school at 1.20pm and returning at around 2.30pm. Please ensure that your child brings a coat and warm clothing with them. We already have parental permission for the children to walk to St John's Church, so do not require permission again. However, if you are not happy for your child to take part, please notify Mrs Eastham or Mrs Darlington.

To ensure the safety of the children, we will require a few additional adults to accompany them and would be most grateful for offers of help walking to and from the church. If you hold a current DBS certificate and are available to help, please indicate this on the reply slip below, which should be returned no later than Monday 3rd November.

3 rd November.	ivioliday
Yours sincerely,	
Mrs S Pollard	
×	
YEAR 6 VISIT TO ST JOHN'S CHURCH – WEDNESDAY 5 TH NOVEMBER 2014	
I am available to accompany the children to and from the church and hold a current DBS certific	ate
Name (BLOCK CAPITALS):	
Signed: Date:	